
From: MARIA WATTIER 
Sent: Thursday. February 28, 2019 9:27 AM 
To: sbgg.exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov 
Subject: Re: BILLS REGARDING MARIJUANA 
 
Any opposition regarding Deschutes County's rules and regulations concerning marijuana 
growing and production need to REMAIN.  it would be ludicrous to rescind regulations 
concerning an issue that is already out of control and that is changing the landscape of Central 
Oregon in a detrimental way. 
 
Dick and Maria Wattier 
Bend Oregon 
 

 
From: MARIA WATTIER 
Sent: Wednesday, February 27, 2019 6:49 PM 
To: sbgg.exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov 
Subject: BILLS REGARDING MARIJUANA  
  

SB639 -We oppose SB639.  We do not want marijuana to be sold at events and lounges and 
other community events.  There are plenty of current problems with alcohol and other drugs 
and do not need to have even more added to the mix. 
 
SB218 - We support the OLCC refusing marijuana production licenses.  We have a glut of 
production in Oregon currently and they need to be able to regulate how many licenses are 
issued and cap them at a certain point. 
 
SB365 We support local governments having the option of charging a production fee and 
oppose prohibition of that authority. 
 
Dick and Maria Wattier 
Bend Oregon 97701 
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